
Norfolk Education Staff Well-Being Programme:  
Network meetings Spring 2004  

 
These are opportunities to share ideas, look at resources, find out more 

about the programme and maintain the momentum of an established 
programme.  The Focus for the Spring term meetings will be improving 

communication. 
 
Meetings are open to well-being facilitators and all staff interested in 
promoting well-being in their organisations. Please contact the named 
person below if you wish to attend the meeting. 
 
14th January  Thetford Area Group 
 Drake Infant & Nursery School   4.00pm 
Contact: Sonia Chiwick 01842 762055 
 
20th January  Wayland Community  High School 4.00pm 
Contact: Ruth Hardy 01953  881514 
 
29th January  Manor Field First & Nursery School 4.00pm 
Contact: Barbara Adams or Judith Baker  01508 530356 
 
3rd February   Broadland High School 4.00pm 
Contact: Linda Love or Susan Hay  01603 782715 
 
4th February St Mary’s Community Primary School, Beetley 4.00pm 
Contact: Jan Horne 01362 860114 
 
11th February Great Yarmouth Group 4.00pm 
 Winterton First School  
Contact: Patricia Kay or Emma Pettit 01493 393218 
 
12th February Sheringham Community Primary School 4.00pm 
Contact: Carole Fields or Kate Harrison     01263 820520

  
24th February County Hall: Edith Cavell Room, Annexe 2.00pm 
Contact: Paula Amis 01603 222326 
 
26th February Catton Grove First & Nursery School 4.00pm 
Contact: Miriam O’Beney or Janice Breame 01603 426724 
 
1st March West Norfolk Group: West Norfolk PDC 4.00pm 
Contact Pat Williamson or Margie Brown  
 (South Wootton First School) 01553 671552 
 
3rd March Fakenham Infant & Nursery School 4.00pm 
Contact: Liz Abbott or Janet Cotton 01328 864511 
 
11th March Hethersett High School 4.00pm 
Contact: Kay Scott 01603 810924 
 
 
IN FUTURE, NETWORK MEETINGS WILL BE PUBLICISED ON THE WELL-BEING 

SITE AT www.norfolkesinet.org.uk AND ON THE E-COURIER. 


